
JAN. 9, 2024 

 

Invitation to Osaka Port Seminar in Manila 
 

Dear Sirs/Madams, 

 

We would like to take the opportunity to express our sincere appreciation for 

your understanding and cooperation for the development of Osaka Port.  

Osaka Port has developed as an international trade port with industrial and 

financial development in the Kansai area. We are working actively on further 

development through improving port facilities and carrying out port sales. 

As we are very interested in Southeast Asia, especially in the Philippines which 

recently has been making remarkable progress in the economy, we are pleased 

to inform you that we are going to hold an “Osaka Port Seminar” this year in 

Manila to introduce the overview of Osaka Port and merits of using Osaka Port 

for promoting trade between the Philippines and Osaka Port. Information 

exchange meetings will be also organized for making social networks among the 

participants after the seminar, so that the seminar will be helpful for your future 

business. 

 

We are sending this invitation letter to companies having production sites or 

business offices in the Philippines and/or having some business relations with 

companies related to the Philippines. We would appreciate it if you could inform 

the relevant departments of your company/organization about the invitation. 

 

We eagerly await your participation in the seminar. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Junya Maruyama Director General, Osaka Ports and Harbors Bureau 

Takafumi Kido  President and CEO, Kobe-Osaka International Port Corporation 

Kenji Akita   President and CEO, Osaka Port Corporation 

Takayuki Tokuhira President, Osaka Port Promotion Association 

               
 

 



Osaka Port Seminar in Manila 
 

1. Date: February 6, 2024 (Tuesday) 

15:30 ~ 17:30  Osaka Port Seminar (Reception opens at 15:00) 

17:30 ~ 18:30  Information Exchange Meeting 

  

2. Venue: The Heritage Hotel Manila 

      https://www.millenniumhotels.com/ja/manila/the-heritage-hotel-manila/ 

 

（Add）Roxas Boulevard Corner Edsa , 1300 Pasay City, Philippines 

（Tel）+63-2-8854-8888 

 

3. Entry Fee: Free  

  

4. Program (TBD): 

(1) Lecture “Overview of Osaka Port”  

by Osaka Ports and Harbors Bureau 

(2) Lecture “ Establishing a direct link to Japan on the new KTX4 service ” 

by Orient Overseas Container Line Limited 

(3) Lecture “OUTLINE OF TATSUMI SHOKAI”  

   by TATSUMI SHOKAI CO.,LTD 

(4) Lecture “User-friendly Osaka Port “ 

      by Nippon Express Co.,Ltd 

(5) Information Exchange Meeting   

   We are preparing a place for social networking 

 

5. Registration: Please register your attendance through the below URL or QR code by 

January 26 (Fri.) 

         https://forms.office.com/r/YNY4ZVA4jR 

         The application will be closed as soon as it reaching 60 people of capacity. 

         We appreciate your early application. 

 

 

 

Contact:  Osaka Ports and Harbors Bureau 

                 TEL: +81-6-6615-7781   FAX: +81-6-6615-7789 

Person in charge: Toshihiro Shiba(MR)       e-mail:na0004@city.osaka.lg.jp 

Nahoko Wakamatsu(MS) 

 

https://www.millenniumhotels.com/ja/manila/the-heritage-hotel-manila/
https://forms.office.com/r/YNY4ZVA4jR

